
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

April 24 t 1989 

Dear Mr. Quello: 

I was pleased to learn that the Michigan Association of 
Broadcasters is honoring you with its "Outstanding 
Michigan Citizen Award." I want to congratulate you 
on receiving this award and wish you a very Happy 
Birthday as well. 

Your 15 years on the Federal Communications 
Commission have been an outstanding sequel to a 
distinguished career in broadcasting. You have used 
well your thorough knowledge of the industry when 
handling matters brought before the FCC t and your 
work has greatly benefitted the American people. 

Barbara joins me in commending you on your 
achievements and on your contributions to public 
service. We wish you continued success and every 
happiness in the years to come. May God bless you 
always. 

Mr. James H. Quello 
Commissioner 

Sincerely t 

Federal Communications Commission 
1919 M Street tN. W. 
Washington t D. C • 


